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From: Deb Andrews <dga@portlandmaine.gov> 
Date: Fri, Sep 22, 2017 at 10:41 AM 
Subject: Re: 1 Joy Pl to PB Hearing- report being finalized today/tomorrow AM 
To: Jean Fraser <jf@portlandmaine.gov> 

I have reviewed the final site plan revisions for One Joy Place and find that they are
generally consistent with the plans approved by the Historic Preservation Board.  The
one element that I question in terms of its compatibility with the development's context is
the bollard specification, which calls for a square concrete bollard.  I recommend a dark
metal bollard as it would be more visually recessive and consistent with other metal
public infrastructure fixtures in the West End Historic District.  A bollard similar to that
installed at Williston West might be considered.

Deb

--  
Deb Andrews
Historic Preservation Program Manager
City of Portland
389 Congress Street
Portland, Maine  04101
(207) 874-8726
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